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Dear Parents/Guardians and Students,
It is my pleasure to welcome you all back to Belleville High School as the 2021-2022 school year begins. I want to wish you all good luck in your academics, athletics, and the extracurricular activities and clubs you have the opportunity to be involved in while you attend Belleville High School.  As the Assistant Principal/Athletic Director, I wanted to reach out to all parent/guardians and potential student-athletes so we have clear communication of the athletic opportunities for students and what paperwork needs to be completed in order to participate.

The first season is the Fall Season, and practice begins in mid-August. It is important that you communicate with your Fall coaches your interest in playing prior to the end of this school year. The Fall Sports we offer are Boys Cross Country, Girls Cross Country, Boys Soccer, Girls Soccer, Girls Tennis, Girls Volleyball, Cheerleading, Marching Band and our newly created Esports team. The Fall Sports teams all have google classroom codes for their team google classroom. This information will be shared with you on a separate spreadsheet along with the email addresses of each Fall Sports Teams Head Coach. This information will also be posted on the Athletic Website. Students will be in school when Winter and Spring Sports begin so they will have time to have meetings and meet the coaches. Due to the circumstances of this past year, I wanted to try to communicate with all stakeholders the opportunities for the Fall Sport Season at Belleville High School.

Please visit out Belleville High School Athletic Website, at www.bellevilleathletics.org.

Thank you all and as always, GO BUCCANEERS!!!

Marcellino Marra
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